
Edgar Allan Poe Elementary School 
SDMC Minutes 

November 20, 2015 

 

Minutes from the previous meeting were approved. 

 

New Business 

There were no SDMC Input Forms submitted. 

 
Since there were no input forms, Mr. Amerson asked the committee to discuss a couple 

of things listed below. 

 

1. Circle drive in the front to alleviate pick-up and drop-off concerns? 

 

While the pick up procedures have greatly improved with the creation of the pick-up 

lane, the morning drop-off is still horrible. A parent group is forming to help in the 

morning. The SDMC would like Mr. Amerson to continue the exploration of adding a 

circular drop off in the front of the school. 

 

Mr. Amerson asked the teachers present how the rainy day dismissal worked (we’d just 

had a rainy day dismissal on the meeting date). Answers were all positive and included 

the following statements: “blissful,” “smooth.” 

 

2. Committees- how do we get this off the ground? 

 

Mr. Amerson expressed his concern that committees haven’t met and aren’t doing 

anything. He explained how courtesy committees worked on other campuses that 

included collecting money from members and then using that money to send flowers, etc 

for weddings, illness, death.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


